
Sent: Tuesday, May 07, 2013 12:53 PM

Subject: Patron Registration Date

  
  
We always need to check when checking out the Kindles too! 
Peggy 
  
FLVC has generously added the patron registration date information under the Patron’s name (See below). 

  

 
  
The purpose of this information is for student assistants and staff to ensure that student patrons are currently registered 
as of the last file run on Friday. The date is currently shown in Year Month Day [YYYYMMDD] order, this may change to a 
more friendly format in the future. Be sure before loaning any items, mainly DVD’s, to check this date and make sure it 
was the last Friday. If the date is not current and they are shown as a student, have a staff member verify the patron’s 
registration. 
  
Patrons who were not in the file run, i.e. Community members, may have a registration date of 00000000 this is normal. 
We are mainly concerned with loaning DVD’s to currently enrolled students. If you have any questions please ask Peggy 
or a Staff Member. 
  


